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14 May 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Now that the allocation of places to our school is complete, we would like to take this 
opportunity to warmly welcome you and your family to The Holy Family Catholic School 
community and we do hope you are staying safe and well during these unprecedented times.   
 
As part of our comprehensive transition programme, we will be working very closely with your 
Year 6 teachers and our new Year 7 students will be visited at their primary school by me,  
Mrs Moran, during our summer term, should any protective factors in place connected to the 
Covid 19 situation allow.  As such, we would like to inform you of the dates of our transition 
events: 
 

 Mrs Moran will be visiting the primary schools, to meet all our new students, after the 
May half term holiday.  She will give each child a Transition booklet which provides lots 
of useful information and a ‘secondary school ready’ Maths and English workbook will be 
given to your child’s primary teachers to be completed and brought back to Holy Family 
in September.  
 

 Transition Evening will be held on Monday, 5 July 2021 at 7.00 pm in the school hall.  
This is a vital information evening for parents and students alike. 

 

 Transition Day will be held on Wednesday, 7 July 2021, during which the students can 
familiarise themselves with the school.   
Students should arrive at the school’s main hall for 8.35 am; in their primary school 
uniform.  They will meet their new Form Tutor and other students who will be in their 
Form in September.  They will spend the day sampling some lessons.  
Students will require either a packed lunch or £2.40 for a school lunch. 
The end of the school day is 2.50 pm. 

 
We will, of course, contact you closer to the time to confirm the information and dates 
once we have been informed of any Covid Government Guideline changes. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
S Mather (Ms)        J Moran (Mrs) 
Interim Headteacher       Progress Leader for Year 7, 
          Transition 
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